Certificate of Thanks



With your generous support we will create happy memories in your community.













Dear Supporter,

Thank you so much for choosing to help Circus Starr.

Our magical circus show has been an exciting event for disadvantaged families for over 35 years and we can't wait to be back with our inclusive event once again.

As the world gets back to 'normality' we have learnt just how important it is for those who are isolated to feel united and experience happiness.

When we look into the audience at our shows, we see so many vulnerable children coming together and experiencing joy despite their circumstances. Because at Circus Starr it doesn't matter if you have additional learning needs or a disability – you can just relax and have fun!

With your generous support we will be able to create happy memories in your community this year, and we can't tell you grateful we are for your kindness.

Yours Sincerely,

M.L. Gross key

Michelle Crossley
Fundraising Director

